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Year 2 visit to Whipsnade Zoo
Dear Parents/Carers,

In the first term of Year 2, children will be learning about ‘Animals and their habitats’. To
support this, we have booked a trip to Whipsnade Zoo.

The children will spend the day learning about different animals, their needs and living
environment. They will also be given the opportunity to explore different habitats and gain a

deeper understanding of why animals are suited to different surroundings.

Details are as follows:

Date: 8th October 2024

Place: Whipsnade Zoo, Dunstable, LU6 2LF

Travel: School minibus

Times: 8:45-3:15

Cost: A voluntary contribution of £8 is needed to cover the cost of the trip.

Unfortunately, without sufficient uptake, the sessions will not take place.
The children will need a packed lunch, water bottle and comfortable walking shoes
(preferably trainers). The children need to wear school uniform and a jacket with a hood

advised in the event of rainy weather.

If your child usually gets a free school lunch, we will provide them with a packed lunch for
the day.

In September, please sign into Arbor to give permission and to make the payment.
If you can support this visit, please speak to Mrs Ubor.

We would like to make you aware if your child is absent from school on the day a refund
may not be possible as we must book in advance.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs. Ubor
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